
Village Photographers is pleased to be the official graduation photographer for 
your ceremony!  We will be at Kendrick High School’s Graduation Ceremony on 

Saturday, May 22nd, 2021.    
 

Village Photographers will take pictures of every graduate at the ceremony.  There 
is NO FEE for this service and NO OBLIGATION TO ORDER.  Free proofs will be 

sent by mail and email about a week after the ceremony.  
 

To ensure that Village Photographers has the correct address information, please 
sign up online. Registration for proofs must be completed prior to graduation 

day. Multiple e-mail and mailing addresses may be registered.   
 

Just go to http://regis.viewyour.photos/46825/27118450 to register. You may 
also contact Village Photographers by email at info@villagephotographers.com or 

by phone at 334-821-9196.  Thank you! 
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